Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, August 13th, 2017
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 24 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, Public Relations Director; Jim Smith, Range Captain; Chris Rose
President's Report:  A slate of officers are elected by acclamation. The following people will serve starting at the next monthly meeting on Sept. 17th: President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, Indoor Director; Byron Kissane, Public Relations; Jim Smith, Social Director; Terri Perry
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  The money shoot was a stunning success. 96 shooters from Virginia, West Virginia, Maryland, Pennsylvania, Kentucky and Ohio were represented. 
Membership Concerns:   There were comments from money shoot participants regarding the safety of the course especially, station 13. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $1265 Deopsited, $1669.12 Withdrawn, $10126.11 Balance
Approved. 

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Sept. 10 Buckbuster is the last shoot of the seasion. Sat. the 9th Dave will need a little help. 3 Shoots proposed for next year, Winter Classic, Money Shoot, and Buckbuster. 

Range Captain:  We need to move the podium to in front of the flagpole.

Indoor Archery Director:  Tonight is sign up for JOAD as well as next weekend. August 30th is the start of George Mason classes at the Indoor Range.
           Social Director: Luncheon after the October meeting. 

3-D Director:   None. 
           AFC Archery Director:   Archery 101 class on Sept. 17th. Please see Dick to add your name and membership number for 8 hour discount by November. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  Please consider paying your IWLA dues early this year.    

VBA Representative:  September meeting is for shoot scheduling. Red also needs submissions for the Busybody. 
Old Business: Many thanks to Dave Dobbins for his years of devotion and service as Vice President. Also thanks to Dan Roberts for serving ably as Indoor Director.   
New Business: Belvoir Bowhunters is holding a charity Hunters for the Hungry shoot on August 26th. We would like CRA to be well represented. 5 gallons of expensive deck paint was stolen from the Indoor Range which cost us $300 to replace. Chris Rose had is hand truck stolen as well. Also, 6 youth archery shafts were intentionally bent in half. If anyone has any information regarding these transgressions, please let us know. 

Smitty proposed to have bottled water for sale in the fridge. Approved. 
Adjournment:  12:00PM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
